
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Education, Children 
and Families Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 15 December 2022 

  At its 20 June 2022 meeting, Council resolved that the 

agreed report on establishing a Young People's Assembly 

"would also cover the option of consulting with the 

Edinburgh Association of Community Councils (CC) on 

amending the 'scheme for community councils' to ensure 

that young people had a stronger role within CC decision 

making". 

Question (1) Why did the report tabled in November 2022 make no 

mention of this or report on the work undertaken in response 

to this part of the agreed June 2022 motion? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What work has been undertaken so far in response to this 

part of the June 2022 motion? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) When is it expected that the outcomes of this work will be 

formally reported, either to Council or a relevant executive 

committee? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 


